
Letter ID: 1141638A

January 26, 2017

Dominic V Agresta
Agresta, Storms & O'Leary, PC
5140 Commerce Cir
Indianapolis, IN 46237 

Dear Mr. Agresta:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on January 25, 2017 the Indiana Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your next review is December
31, 2019. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Nichole  Favors
Director - Peer Review
nfavors@incpas.org 317 726-5023 

cc: Charles J Naber

Firm Number: 10155428 Review Number 472294


